
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 

 

 

Nk ̓ʷúwils ̌ (to become one) Solidarity Campaign 

		
• The	Salish	and	Kootenai	people	stewarded	

the	lands	around	what	is	now	Missoula	for	
12,000+	years. 	

• On	the	Flathead	Reservation,	there	are	
currently	~250	Tribal	households	on	the	
waiting	list	for	516	low-income	rental	units	
that	are	managed	by	the	Salish	&	Kootenai	
Housing	Authority.	

• A	bureaucratic	funding	gap	prevents	those	
who	are	currently	in	low-income	housing	
from	increasing	their	income	and	becoming	
homeowners.	

• Relatively	small	amounts	of	money	can	allow	
these	families	to	own	their	own	homes. 	

 

Solidarity	implies	a	broad	sense	of	commitment	to	well-being	
Right	relationship	means	living	in	harmony	with	the	land,	with	each	other,	with	Spirit,	and	with	ourselves	

 

The	Salish	and	Kootenai	Housing	Authority	invites	our	friends	
residing	in	the	traditional	homelands	of	the	

Séliš,	Ql)ispé,	and	Ktunaxa	peoples	

People	living	in	this	area		
have	an	opportunity	
	to	participate	in	

transformational	solidarity		
to	repair	the	harms	of	the	past	
and	move	toward	a	future		

of	greater	harmony		
between	peoples.	

	

Will	you	join?	
A	Founding	Circle	of	20	who	commit	to:	

• Learning	about	history	and	culture	
• Talking	with	others	about	Nk7ʷúwilš	
• Contributing	$1000+	

A	Sustainer’s	Circle	that	commits	to:	
• Learning	about	history	and	culture	
• Talking	with	others	about	Nk7ʷúwilš	
• Contributing	any	amount	monthly	

	
 

Our	Fall	launch	aims	to	
engage	50	supporters	and	
secure	housing	for	4	families	

by	December	31,	2024		

solidarity@skha.org	
http://www.skha.org/solidarity	
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